RAPPAHANNOCK NATURE CAMP
.0, Box 145
Sperryville, Virginia 22740

rappraturecanp@amail.com

Rick Kohler
Rappahannock League for Environmental Protection
P.0. Box 94
Washington, Va. 22747
December 15, 2016

Dear Rick:

I hope you will pass along my thanks to RLEP for your support of
Rapp Nature Camp--not only in 2016 but in past years as well. Most
likely, the first camp never would have happened without RLEP. I
remember well the very first year at the Shaw House at Rock Mills in
1986, when RLEP was actually a co-sponsor of the camp, along with PEC.
The history of Rapp Nature Camp has had many twists and turns since
then, but RLEP's support has been unflagging. We are now in a period
of transition to a higher level of operation, and as a fully
independent nonprofit organization, support from others in our
community Wlll be more important than ever. With our new organization,
we have hopes of expanding our educational program to include older
children and adults, and to serve as an example and advisor to other
similar camps in other communities.

I hope someday to see you at camp!
Sincerely,

o

/
Ly:(Wood, Director
Rappahannock Nature Camp



